From: Smith, Randy [mailto:smith.70@osu.edu] 
Sent: Thursday, April 09, 2009 10:22 AM
To: torrance.2@osu.edu
Cc: Collier, Alexis; D. A. Mendelsohn; Randy Smith; John Roberts; watson.235@osu.edu; Joan Leitzel; dickhaut.1@osu.edu; knicely.1@osu.edu; fukumori.1@osu.edu; Kathleen Hallihan; Terry Gustafson
Subject: Revisions to the Undergraduate Chinese Major and Minor Programs
Richard: 

The proposal from the Department of East Asian Languages and Literatures to revise the Undergraduate Chinese Major and Minor Programs, was approved by the Council on Academic Affairs at its meeting on April 8, 2009. Professor Daniel Mendelsohn and I, as Chair and Vice Chair of the Council, presented the proposal on your behalf.
No additional level of review/approval is necessary. This action will be included in the Council's next Annual Activities Report to the University Senate (June 2009).
This message represents my formal communication with you about this Council action. Please keep a copy for your file on the proposal and I will do the same for the file in the Office of Academic Affairs.
If you any questions/comments, please contact Professor Mendelsohn (mendelsohn.1@osu.edu) or me. 

Congratulations on the successful completion of the review/approval process! 

Randy 

W. Randy Smith 
Vice Provost for Academic Programs 

